
Emily Marriott-Brittan 
Regeneration and Planning Development Management 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
WC1H 8ND 

Dear Ms Marriott-BrFttan 

The following residents were unable to log comments as this section of the site was not operational yesterday and 
She consultation period expires today. 

1. lain Reid (Chairperson of the CIRA), 45 Cluickswood, NW3 3SA. 

lain wished to confirm his support for the application in a personal capacity. 

2. Elaine Goodman (Secretary of the ORAL 6.2 King Henry's Road) NW3 
3RR. 

Elaine wanted to report that the AGM was held last Monday and no objection was raised was raised at this 
meeting regarding this application. 
Elaine noted that the doors in question followed the style of both 12 and 14 Quickswood and that you had 
consulted with both owners. 
Elaine noted that all but two, 2 storey houses had doors onto balconies or terraces. The two that did not had 
built over the entire terrace. 
Elaine wished to confirm her support for the application in a personal capacity. 

3. Lauren Kilgour, 6 Quickswood, NW3 351, 

Lauren owns the house on the opposite side of the communal lawns. Her extension runs paralle/ with 
number it. 
Lauren was to confirm that the view from her home had greatly improved and had no objection to the 
doors. 
Lauren wished to confirm her support regarding this application. 

All three named above were happy to provide contact details, if required by you. 

Regards 

Richard Dessar 




